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CHEDRO-III MEMORANDUM 
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: ALL PRESIDENTS/HEADS OF HIGHER EDUCATION INSTITUTIONS IN REGION IIIFor

Attention : HEADS OF STUDENT AFFAIRS AND STUDENT COUNCIL OFFICERS

Subject : “#R3KABATAAN: “ Kaagapaysa Bagong Normal” STUDENT CONGRESS

: 5 October 2020Date

The Commission on Higher Education Regional Office III (CHEDRO-III) recognizes the role of 
students in this time of pandemic and their equal share of responsibilities in our journey to the 
new normal of learning. In this connection the CHEDRO-III arranged for the Student Congress 
with the theme: #R3Kabataan: “Kaagapay sa Bagong Normal” that aims to:

1. discuss the flexible delivery of student affairs and services during COVID-19 Pandemic;
2. guide the youth on their wellness and mental health; and
3. present the roles and responsibilities of the youth and collaborations being implemented by 

the government in the current situation.

Relative to this, the Heads of Student Affairs and Student Council Officers of HEIs in Region 
III are invited to attend the Student Congress on 29 October 2020 from 9:00AM to 12:00PM 
by registering through https://forms.qle/GVibicuqWQkqZHt66 on or before 7:00AM of 29 
October 2020. The details for the Zoom Meeting will be given once the registration is complete.

Those who will not be able to log-in to the session and those who would like to hear the 
session, may also watch through the CHEDRO III Facebook (https:/www.facebook.com/ 
CHED Regional Office 3).

Should there be queries, your designated personnel may coordinate directly with Dr. Cristina 
M. Nuque, Focal Person, Student Services at telephone number (045) 4551662 or email at 
chedro3@ched.gov.ph.

For the HEIs usual support and attendance, please.
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MARIA TERESITA MAGANAS SEMANA, PhD, CESO IV
Officer-In-Charge, Office of the Director IV
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